
Hello children  

 
I can’t believe it is June now! What a strange few months we have had! I have a 

summerhouse in my garden that I painted last weekend. It is where I keep all of my 

arty things. I also have a couple of deckchairs in there. The type that you would 

usually find on a beach. Because it was so sunny I could sit on one and imagine I was 

at Seaburn! All I needed was a nice ice-cream! Or even better, fish and chips!  

 

Mother bird is still sitting on the eggs I mentioned. Luckily it is nicely tucked away so 

that it is out of harm’s way and sheltered from the rain we have been enjoying! Well 

the garden has! It was desperate for a watering. I bet yours has been too!  

 

Have you been reading the First News articles in the folders? I am learning such a lot! 

I was very interested in the miniature books. Have a look to see how you can make 

one.  

 

Try to find out about the smallest book ever written, 

 

 

 

 
 

As you know I like to write and have been trying to do a little bit more of a book I am 

writing – just for me. I have also been talking on the phone  

weekly to people who have been feeling a little lonely during this time. 

 

It has been lovely to see all that you are doing and hearing about how you are keeping 

in contact with each other.  

 

I have found it difficult to concentrate so I know how tricky it can be for you to focus 

on your schoolwork. Keep trying to do some every day.  

Try the Spag tasks set for you on Spag.com and the My Maths tasks. 

Learn about the history of electricity in the learning folders. Do you know the 

connection with the north east region with this?  

 

On Monday we will welcome back those Y6 children who can come to school. I am so 

excited to see you. It will be lovely to see Y5 when they can return also.  

 

From next week we will write a Y5/Y6 catch up letter so watch out for that.  

 

Stay safe  

Love from Miss Askew  

 



 

 


